
Housing Advisory Committee 
Friday, August 9, 2019 

 
Meeting Minutes 

 
Attendance: Nancy Belanger, Molly Cowan (Select Board Representative), Russ Dean (Town 
Manager), John Mueller (EDC Representative). 
 
Also in attendance: Sarah Wrightsman (Executive Director of Workforce Housing Greater 
Seacoast) and Robert Pruyne (Rockingham Planning Commission)  
 
Meeting began at 8:35 a.m. in the Nowak Room, Exeter Town Office Building. 
 

Review and approval of meeting minutes: No July 12, 2019 meeting 
 

New Business/ Old Business:   
 

Update on multi-unit/story map: Status update from Rockingham Planning 
Commission:  

 
All agreed Robert Pruyne and his intern (RPC) have done an amazing job pulling 
the photos into a storyboard. The next step is drafting descriptions for each photo. 
Include year built, conversion dates, number of units. The description will be 
another “photo slide” that will fall behind the photo(s) of each subject.  
 
A color key will be added to help identify the color codes.  
 
Robert will send us a copy of the older Master Plan map. 
 
A link to this finished project will be provided on the town webpage when this 
project is completed.  
 
Sarah Wrightsman will pull together a PowerPoint slide presentation. 

 
Other: Russ Dean handed out assessed values to July 25, 2019 for sales and single family 
homes. This handout and new value and ratios will be discussed at the September 13, 
2019 meeting. 
 
MTAG (Municipal Technical Assistance Grant) update: Survey results will be discussed 
at September 13, 2019 meeting.  
 
Julie Gilman (State Representative and Select Board member) will discuss the “Tiny 
House” committee work going on at the NH State House. 

 
 

Meeting adjourned at 9:48 am 



 

Respectfully submitted, 

Nancy Belanger, Chair 


